
On 26 July 2015 the RTMC participated in the annual 702 walk the talk initiative. The 

Corporation also used the opportunity to promote the brand RTMC to the public through 

corporate branding. Employees also walked displaying road safety related messaging to 

promote safe roads in South Africa. 

     



  



 



 



 


